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 Maree Ballantine COMMNT2017/1443/T 18/03/2017  13:28:53 Dear Planning Committee,I was disappointed and surprised to see the application to fell 4 healthy 

established trees in a conservation area with active wildlife. These trees  are an important part of our 

local habitat for air quality, filtering nitrogen and other pollutants from Harvestock Hill road traffic. 

They provide a sense of wellbeing with nature and for the birdlife these trees attract.I would hope that 

suitable plans are in place to protect the natural habitat and any new garden works are sensitive to this 

loss of established beautiful trees.Thank you.
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